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Summer Gurmprer fees for after-

Reminders:
PATter-schoolers are
Bquired to bring a sack
lurch everyday, and
EVERY Friday is bring
your own bike scooter
dayl

Flease be aire to dress
Four child in appropriate
cothing for arts and
crafts days. MPS is not
responsible for damaged
or puined dothing as a
result of arts and craffs.
We wil be using this
surmer o catch up fro
our B-weesh quaranting,
4l PAREMTS: Craduatio
prachice wil begin Jure 1

July: 335
o

\7
\/

frips or special unches this

200 pm. will continue
until further notice,

schaclers wil be due on the
F of each rmonth. June: 335

Ferinder- There will no Tield

Temp checks at the door
and the center closing at

Mr. Curtis Day is
June 26'%.On this
day, we take the time
thank hr. Qurtis for all his
hard work by asking each
family to bring a $1.00
donation.

All tuition will return to
normal billing as of June 1,
If you would like to
continue to pay through
PayPal or Venmo, you
may continue to do so.
Flease see attachment for
the Venmo or PayPal sca

fram 2:30 am. to 11-m,
4k PAREMTE: Every
Wednesday i5 bring
bike/scoober dary
e, 2k, 3k, & 4k
will be charged a
ang fime supply _

We want to take a moment \
and thank all our parents faor
thair patience and
understanding during this
chaos. We are hopeful that the
children will be able to move

te thair new classrcoms by

August




PAYPAL: Lilshika22@gmail.com

OR

checks mailed to:

107 Homestead Drive

Madison, MS 39110

OR

Payments via Venmo. The link to the pre-school’s Venmo account is:

(As)
Anshika Singh
@Anshika-Singh-5

Scan QR Code for payment


mailto:Lilshika22@gmail.com

